OFFICE OF COUNTY COUNSEL
INTER-DEPARTMENT MEMORANDUM

TO: Board of Supervisors

FROM: Louis B. Green, County Counsel
DATE: June 28, 2010

RE: Agenda Item No. 62

In the Resolution to be adopted if the Board of Supervisors decides to move forward with
this item, it is recommended that you consider the following to be substituted for the
ballot question currently in the resolution:

Shall Section 602 of the El Dorado County Charter, which currently requires
the procurement of all services to be pursuant to a written contract, be amended
to provide the Board of Supervisors with the authority to allow the procurement
of services for less than $5,000.00 without the need for a written contract;
provided, that the Board of Supervisors does so by ordinance which specifies
alternate procedures for processing and documenting the purchases?

It was discovered that the original question, which was merely a repetition of the ballot
text, exceeds the word limit for ballot questions. The dollar limitation would be changed,
if necessary, depending upon Board action.

We would be pleased to answer any questions you might have.
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